GREAT CITIZEN — Frank Degnan of Unalakleet, Sargeant at Arms
of the Alaska Federation of Natives, Inc., is one of the people who
originally met at Barrow in. November of 1961 and helped pave the
way for the northern Alaska Native movement for the settlement
of the land claims. At that same meeting, Frank was one of the
group of people who alerted the Barrow Eskimo population *‘that
they were sitting on (he resource they could also use'’ the natural
gas which at the time was used only by government personnel and
installations. The late Senator E.L. “Bob' -Bartlett took on the

work and had a law passed that enabled the Barrow Eskimos to use

the natural gas. The picture of Frank was taken at the recent

Tundra Times banquet in ‘Anchorage showing his ever present

comical bent that amused many a Native audience through the

years. Photo by MARGIE BAUMAN




